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MANATEE COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD
A SINGLE SOURCE CONTRACT

SUBJECT/TITLE
Large Scale Project 
Proposal Reviewal

DATE POSTED MC Website _______________ 

PROCUREMENT
REPRESENTATIVE

Thomas Couchois,
Procurement Agent II

DATE CONTRACT
SHALL BE 

AWARDED
March 13, 2025

DEPARTMENT Utilities 
AUTHORIZED BY

DATE
Jacob Erickson, Purchasing OfficialTASK NO. 25-R086931TC

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A SINGLE SOURCE CONTRACT

The Manatee County Procurement Division provides notice of its intent to award a single source contract with a 
value of $249,726.00 with MarshWagner, Inc. for the provision of Large Scale Project Proposal Reviewal.   

ENABLING/REGULATING AUTHORITY

Federal/State law(s), administrative ruling(s), Manatee County Comp Plan/Land Development Code, 
ordinances, resolutions, policy. 

Manatee County Code of Laws

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION

Manatee County Procurement Division has completed a due diligence review and intends to procure Large Scale 
Project Proposal Reviewal from MarshWagner, Inc. without conducting a competitive solicitation process for 
the following reason(s): 

Manatee County's expansion of the Southwest Water Reclamation Facility is a significant project that requires 
careful attention to detail. By enlisting the expertise of MarshWagner, Inc., the County aims to ensure that the 
Construction Manager at Risk contract, pre-construction services, and Guaranteed Maximum Prices (GMPs) meet 
fair and reasonable standards. With a focus on reviewing large-scale water/wastewater projects, MarshWagner, Inc. 
brings valuable experience to the table. Their ability to compare unit costs across various projects in the state helps 
the County make informed decisions and secure competitive pricing. By engaging MarshWagner, Inc. for the 
entirety of the process, from contract negotiation to project completion, Manatee County can expect cost savings, 
enhanced project quality, and improved scheduling. With a track record of successful collaborations with 
government agencies in Florida, the County can trust in MarshWagner, Inc.'s proven expertise to deliver results that 
benefit both the project and its residents.  

Any company that believes it can provide this good/service, must submit detailed information about its good/service 
to the Manatee County Procurement Division at purchasing@mymanatee.org no later than March 12, 2025 for 
evaluation and consideration.


